
URGENT NOTIFICATION 
 

ASANSOL GIRLS' COLLEGE 
 

Dated:15/3/2020 
 

It is hereby notified that, in reference to the notice KNU/R/Notice/292/20, dated 

14.03.2020 and as per the Govt. Order No. 86/1(3)-SSE/20 dated 14.03.2020 issued 

by the Govt. of West Bengal in view of the evolving  situation  on the  spread of Corona 

virus (COVID -19) the College will remain  closed  on and from 16th March 2020 to 31st  

March 2020 as a precautionary measure. 

The students of the College Hostels are directed to vacate the Hostels immediately. 

 

 

By Order 
 

Teacher-in-Charge, 
Asansol Girls ' College. 

 

https://knu.ac.in/Upload/Files/Notice14.03.20.pdf

